
The Keane OpenNotes Fellowship in Patient 
Engagement and Transparency is a Research 
Fellowship at the Beth Israel Deaconess Medical 
Center. This is a non-ACGME funded fellowship 
program in Boston, Massachusetts. As part of 
the BIDMC Department of General Medicine and 
Primary Care, we invite you to apply for our two-
year research fellowship to begin in July 2020.

This inaugural research fellowship is searching for 
postdoctoral candidates including physicians (all 
specialties), nurses, health behaviorists, 
sociologists, informaticists, and others with 
doctoral degrees who are interested in academic 
research careers with a focus on exploring how 
patient engagement and transparency can 
advance the quality, efficiency, and safety of 
health care.

Under the supervision of OpenNotes and other 
Harvard Medical School faculty, fellows will design, 
evaluate, and publish studies in these areas, 
thereby gaining the tools and credibility that will 
prepare them for successful careers.

The program offers candidates the opportunity 
to participate in the Summer Program in Clinical 
Effectiveness or/and a Master in Public Health 
degree at the Harvard T. H. Chan School of Public 
Health.

To learn how to apply, please click on: 
www.opennotes.org/keanefellowship

Keane OpenNotes Fellowship

For more information, 
please contact:

Paola Miralles 
Administrative Director, OpenNotes 
Beth Israel Deaconess Medical Center  
133 Brookline Avenue, Suite 2200 
Boston, MA 02215

Email: pmiralle@bidmc.harvard.edu

The deadline for applications is 

October 31, 2019.

BIDMC and OpenNotes are equal 
opportunity institutions and value the 
perspectives and experiences of students 
from underrepresented backgrounds. The 
program encourages underrepresented 
candidates to apply.
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